May 18, 2011
Dr. Zhang -

Thank you very much for your interest and offer to help out with the 2011 Distillers Co-Product survey.  I have included a link below to our survey that was conducted in 2006 as a joint effort between us and the Nebraska Corn Board that will provide some background.  We will definitely contact you if we have any technical questions and feel free to email me if you have any further comments or suggestions.

Best regards,

Jim

http://usda.mannlib.cornell.edu/usda/current/EthFeed/EthFeed-06-29-2007_revision.pdf
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